
Articulation Officer Report 
Curriculum Committee Meeting 
December 1, 2022 2:30-4:00 PM 

 
Catalog Addendum Fall 2022: The catalog addendum for Fall 2022 will be published the first 
week of December. It will include curriculum that was approved to start in the fall semester and 
corrections needed from ASSIST and eLumen updates.  
 
GE Team Recommendations: Review the attached GE Team report for the recommendations 
and feedback on courses requesting any form of General Education.  
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  

Erica Menchaca 
Articulation Officer  
articulation@bakersfieldcollege.edu  
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